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Dear Families,

We are excited to announce that we adopted a new form of school-to-home 
communication at Moravia Central School District called ParentSquare. This 
unified communications platform is designed to keep parents and guardians 
informed and encourage greater engagement and connection with the district. 
It provides a safe way for district administrators, school principals, teachers, staff, 
and parents to:

•	 Send and receive school and class information

•	 Share pictures and files

•	 See calendar items

•	 and so much more…all in one centralized place!

You will soon receive an invitation email or text to join ParentSquare. Please click 
the link to activate your account.

You can use ParentSquare on any device. You can download the free mobile app 
for iOS or Android or use the desktop version at www.parentsquare.com.

Our goal is for every family to join ParentSquare and engage with our  
school community. Please feel free to email pbtech@pbcschools.org if you have 
any questions.

Thank you!
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